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Letter Classification: General 

 

 

Board of Directors of Account Holders 

Indonesian Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 

 

Re.: Cancellation of Distribution of Batavia Prosperindo Internasional Tbk, PT (BPII) 

Interim Dividend 

  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

As a follow up to KSEI Announcement Number KSEI-5062/JKU/0323 dated March 16, 2023 and 

information from PT Batavia Prosperindo Internasional Tbk, we hereby inform you that the Distribution 

of Interim Dividend previously scheduled on 14 April 2023 is cancelled. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Hartati Handayani 

Head of Custodian Services Division  

Mohammad Awaluddin 

Head of Securities Management Unit 

Custodian Services Division 

 

CC.: 

1. Board of Directors of PT Bursa Efek Indonesia; 

2. Board of Directors of PT Kliring Penjaminan Efek Indonesia; 

3. Board of Directors of PT Batavia Prosperindo Internasional Tbk; 

4. Board of Directors of PT Adimitra Jasa Korpora 


